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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, February 6, 2024)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, February 6, 2024
 
Members present
Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Jennifer Collins, Tony Coleman, Patrick Canan
 
Meeting called to order at 9 AM
 
A. Meeting Opening
 
    1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
 
    2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
 
    3. Pledge of Allegiance led by Mrs. Slough
 
B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
 
    School board members and Superintendent Forson paid tribute to the life of Mr. Bill Mignon.
 
C. Workshop Topics
 
    1. State of the Schools-Mid Year Update presented by Superintendent Forson
 
    2. Millage Discussion presented by Mike Degutis, chief of staff
 
D. Public Comment
 
    1. Kerri Gustavson, address not available.
        Ms. Gustavson spoke about staff cut concerns.
 
    2. Tamara Haleem, 200 Outlook Dr, Ponte Vedra, FL 32081.
        Mrs. Haleem spoke about staff cut concerns.
 
    3. Nash Haleem, 200 Outlook Dr, Ponte Vedra, FL 32081.
        Dr. Haleem spoke about staff cut concerns.
 
E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
 
    Patrick Canan thanked the presenters for the information shared.
 
    Tony Coleman thanked the presenters for the information shared.
 
    Jennifer Collins thanked the public for their comments and the presenters for the information
    shared.  She enjoyed attending various school events celebrating students this past week.
 
    Kelly Barrera thanked the presenters for the information shared and the public for their
    comments.  She shared her appreciation for community feedback.
 
    Bev Slough shared her appreciation for school nurses.  She thanked the community for their
    feedback.
 
    Tim Forson spoke about millage and thanked the community and staff for their support.  
 
F. Adjournment at 11:05 a.m.


